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Learning Together, Succeeding Together 
Supporting Each Other with Joy! 

 
Brought to you by the  
Grades 1 & 6 Classes 



 

Skating 
By Brock and Emma 

 
Brock likes skating because he wants to be a 
hockey player when he grows up and be     
famous! He enjoys skating with his family. 
Brock goes skating with his grade one class. Brock likes Jack        
because he is nice and he gave them treats last time they skated. The 
grade one class has gone skating twice this year!! Sometimes they 
make an obstacle course with pylons! They went skating in the      
afternoon for one hour.  

Skating 
By Brody and Blake 

 
Brody is in grade 1 and he 
says that when he went     
skating it was fun. Brody 
walked with his class to the arena in Manning. He 
was there for at least 30 minutes. The grade 1 class 
went skating in December and again in January.   
They all had fun!   

Skating 
By Arianna and Rachel 

 
Arianna loves to skate with all of her friends. 
She thinks skating fast is the best. Arianna 
likes walking with Molly to the arena. Ariana's favorite song to listen 
to while skating is Baby Shark! Arianna loves to play tag with all her 
classmates while skating. Sometimes they will race on the ice! When 

walking to the arena she wears a coat, snow pants, 
mittens, toque and snow boots.  



 

Baby Pictures 
 

By Kensington and Tess 
 
These baby pictures are really funny! They are pictures of the 
staff when they were very little. They are right beside the    
office in the glass cabinet. There are 18 pictures in all. They 
are there because it is a challenge to see who can guess all of 

the staff 
when they 
were babies! 
There are     
paper and pencils for whoever 
wants to guess next. If you get them 
all right, you will be entered to win 
a prize! I think the number 3 picture 
is the funniest and number 17 is the 
second funniest! I think number 8 is 
definitely the cutest! Go to the    
cabinet to guess the staff!  

Movies and Floats 
By Molly and Marshall 

 
 
 
 
We had chips, pop, floats and watched a movie about 
the North Pole in grade one.  We had lots of fun! We 
watched the movie in our classrooms. Grade six 
watched Elf in the gym because they are the senior 
class.  Grade one colored and had fun. Molly’s        
favorite pop was orange Crush and she had seconds of 
pink Crush and more chips.   Thank you STAT for   
donating the supplies for the delicious floats!  



 
 

Buddy Meets 
 

By Kirby and Caitlyn 
 
 

 
“It’s the goodest thing ever when we 
have a Google Meet!” Kirby stated. 
We talk about other things like  
fidgets. Kirby is good at doing    
buddy meets. He likes going on his 
computer and seeing his buddy, 
Caitlyn!  He would rather have a 
Google Meet with Caitlyn than see 
her in person. Sometimes we play 
20 questions. We usually have one 
Google Meet a month.  

Snow Play, Hills, 
and Forts 

By Josie and Khezley 
 
Snow is fun to play in. You can dig tunnels, have snowball fights… only at our 
house, you can build a snowman, and the best, you can build snow forts! At recess 

Josie plays in the snow with Molly and Kenny and at home 
Josie plays in the snow with her sister 
and her dog. Josie goes to Sophia's 
house on the cabin hill to go sledding 
and snowboarding with her family.  



 

Toques 
By Hayden and Ashtyn 

 

Silvertip Oilfield,    
Hayden’s dad’s       
company, donated the 
toques for Manning   
Elementary School   
students and 
staff.  Toques were    
donated to the school on 
January 18. The toques 
were made for students 
so they don't have cold 
brains. The toques were 
red, and they look very 
good. Thank you       
Silvertip for the toques!  

Toques 
By Quincy and Amber 

 
Everybody in our school got Silvertip Oilfield toques, which 
were red.  Students and staff members loved their 
touques.  Thanks Silvertip!  



 

Lego Club 
 
 

By Brandt 
 
 
Lego club is fun because I 
like building stuff.  I built a hockey bus with 
Burke.  Lego club is 30 minutes long but I 
wish it was longer.  Grades 1 and 2 have been 
to Lego club for the month of January.  In 
February grades 3 and 4 will have a turn.   

 

Lego Club 
By Sadie, Hudson, and Zack 

 
At lunchtime grade one and grade two        
students go to Lego club for the month of   
January to build houses and cars and buildings. At Lego club they all get the Legos 
in the spot they there are supposed to be at. They don’t bring water bottles to Lego 
club, because they are little kids and they like to spend their time playing, not   
cleaning up. Sadie built a house with Maddix.  



 

Hot Lunch and  
Food for Thought 

 
By Syler, Seth, and Samantha 

 
 
Syler likes the hot lunches! 

Syler loves the        
pancakes, smoothies 
and the cereal for FFT 
breakfast. Syler’s     
favorite hot lunch was 
the cheese pizza  from 
Esso and the turkey 
dinner from SilverTip 
Oilfield. The whole 
school usually has two 
hot lunches a month. 
Thanks Esso and      
Silvertip Oilfield.  

 

Upcoming Olympics! 
 

By Beckett and Kayton 
 
 
Beckett’s favorite sport in the Winter Olympics is hockey.   
He loves hockey because it's the best! This year the 2022 
Olympics is going to happen in Beijing. Beijing is in China. 
The Winter Olympics are going to happen from February 4 
until February 20. Beckett was excited to watch McDavid at 
the Olympics but unfortunately due to Covid he can not   
attend.  The reason Beckett likes the Olympics is because 
Team Canada has the best hockey team!  



 

Food Hamper 
Items 

 
By Burke, Owen, and Zander 

 
 

Grade one challenged grade four to get 1/10 of the 
items. Each class tried to collect as many items as 
they could. When grade one beat grade four they got 
three bags of chips for treats. Grade four gave grade 
one a treat because they won! The food hamper    
collection happened at Christmas time. It happened 
at school. Grade six had a challenge with grade 5 to 
collect  more items and grade six won.  

Thank you! 
 

Mugs & Dough  
for the gift certificates for our Bingo Game! 

 
Kathy Asmussen  

for the donation of books! 
 

AnnaLee Bjornson  
for the donation of crochet hooks for the grade 5 class! 



 

Superintendent’s Message 

Safe and Caring Learning Environments 
and Celebrating Pink Shirt Day 

 
At Peace River School Division (PRSD) we pride ourselves in our ability to create and 
foster safe and caring learning environments for our students. There are many people who 
play a role in this process, and I would like to take this opportunity to celebrate their      
efforts and thank all the students, staff, parents, local partners, and community members 
who contribute to creating a culture of kindness and respect in our schools. 

We share in the success of our work in this regard with our school communities as our   
latest survey results show that 87.5% of our students, staff, and parents feel that PRSD 
schools provide safe and caring learning environments for students. On top of that, our     
3-year high school completion rate had a significant jump from 67.8% to 77.6% which 
tells us that students feel confident, respected, supported and safe in our schools    
throughout the completion of their education. 

The work we do in this regard is on-going through various programs, initiatives and 
presentations focused on healthy relationships, anti-racism and personal well-
being.      Examples of such programs and initiatives include the work of our school-based 
Youth Education Support Workers, Success Coaches, Divisional Social Workers, PRSD 
Anti-Racism Committee, student leadership groups, mentorship programs, behaviour    
support programs, wellness programs, the focus on citizenship division-wide, daily    
learning incorporated into the curriculum and the meaningful support that comes from 
community involvement and various agencies.  

Pink Shirt Day is one day per year where we wear pink in a united stand to support healthy 
relationships, wellness, and diversity. Providing safe and caring learning environments for 
students is incredibly important to us. We understand that for students to learn, flourish 
and reach their full potential, they need to feel safe, happy and cared for. 
 
Thank you so much for your involvement and support. We invite you to join us on       
February 23, 2022, for Pink Shirt Day when PRSD students and staff will wear pink in 
support of healthy relationships, wellness, and diversity.  
 
 
Adam Murray 
Superintendent of Schools 
Peace River School Division  










